
 
 

Jumping Committee Summary of Business 

April 2nd ,2024 

 

The EV Jumping committee met on April 2nd, 2024, and is pleased to submit the following summary of 

business. 

Show Jumpers Ball 2024  
 

After extensive deliberation and hours of meticulous planning, it is with 
heavy hearts that we must announce the cancellation of the highly 
anticipated 2024 Show Jumpers Ball. Despite our unwavering 
commitment to delivering an exceptional event, the reality is that all 
committee members have reached their capacity, leaving us unable to 
proceed as planned. We deeply regret any inconvenience this may 
cause to our valued members. Rest assured, we remain dedicated to 
exploring alternative opportunities to celebrate and showcase the 
talent and passion within the show jumping community. Thank you for 
your understanding and continued support. 
 

 
Dressage and Jumping 
With The Stars 2024  
 

With DJWTS planning well underway. We can express our excitement 
for the event and the healthy number of entries. A call for more 
volunteers, especially for pole picking up, would be greatly appreciate.  
 

 
Entry Check and Results 
Procedures 

The Jumping Victoria Committee had a discussion on Entry Check 
and Results Procedures. Action items included developing clearer 
guidelines and exploring technological solutions and transparent 
collaboration with affiliates and members. Overall, the discussion 
aimed to enhance the efficiency and accuracy of entry procedures to 
improve the experience for all involved. 
 

 
Young Ambassador 
Program 

The Young Ambassador finalists have been fulfilling their obligations 
outlined in the program agreement by volunteering at major events 
like DJWTS and Interschool state championships. The finishing 
touches are being made for the upcoming training day.   
 

 

 

 

 

 


